
 

Sydney Branch is holding a forum to discuss “Future and 

Development of Surf Boats within Sydney Branch”. All 

Sweeps, Crews, Boat Officials and anyone within your 

club who might like to take part is invited. 

 

 

 

Date: Wednesday, 29th July 2015 

Where: South Maroubra SLSC – Heritage Room 

Commencing: 7pm 

 
Please send email: admin@surflifesavingsydney.com.au if you are 

interested in attending 
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